
FAMILY PRIZE BINGO 

Wednesday, 6th December 2023 

School Hall 

Eyes down 6.00 pm 

 

 

Children must be accompanied by an adult at all times.  
Refreshments will be on sale.  

Reminder: Non-school uniform Day 

Friday, 24th November 

 

We kindly ask for donations of toiletries, 
chocolate, Christmas gifts, etc. to enable 

us to make hampers for our  

Prize bingo Night. 


